
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
HEREBY TAKE NOTICE, the Douglas County Commission, County of Douglas, State of South 

Dakota, is proposing to recommend adoption of amendments to the existing Drainage Ordinance 

for the County.  

 

The Douglas County Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, February 4, 2020, at 

6:30 P.M. in the Community Room (on first floor) at the Douglas County Courthouse in 

Armour, South Dakota. 

 

The complete ordinance referred to above is on file with the Douglas County Drainage 

Administrator, and may be inspected, reviewed, or examined by any interested party during 

normal business hours.  In addition, a copy incorporating proposed revisions has also been 

provided on the internet via the following link:  

http://douglas.sdcounties.org/files/2020/01/Douglas-County-Drainage-Final-DRAFT-.pdf 

 
If you have any comments and/or concerns regarding the above Notice of Public Hearing, please 

submit written comments by 4:30 P.M. on January 31, 2020, to Phyllis Barker, Auditor, P.O 

Box 159, Armour, SD  57313.  

 

In case of inclement weather and/or no quorum present, the meeting will be held the following 

week.  

  

 

Phyllis Barker 

Auditor  
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